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Meeting was called to order by Ms. Shari Jensen at 4:05 PM with introductions.  
Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting:

The committee reviewed the Minutes from April 19, 2011, as well as Minutes from November 9, 2010, which were not approved at the previous meeting as a quorum was not present.  A motion was made to approve the minutes of both meetings as written.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Advisory Committee Business:

Ms. Dedra Daehn reminded the members that the Recognition Reception is scheduled for Thursday, November 3.  Ms. Daehn also introduced some updates in the Advisory Handbook which has been downloaded to the Advisory Web Homepage.  She talked about some of the new information included in the revised version of the Handbook.  Ms. Daehn also plans to schedule private orientation for new committee members about 30 minutes prior to the meeting.  

Work Plan:

Ms. Daehn talked to the committee about the work plan goals and objectives.  Professor Wilkins said that keyboarding will not be restructured until next year and it will be left as a face-to-face and hybrid course for now.

The outcomes and assessments goal is to be completed by December 31, 2011.

Ms. Daehn also said that Instruction is having units develop an equipment plan so priorities can be established within Instruction.  She added that this should include an equipment replacement needs list.  Professor Wilkins said the BTEC computers are replaced automatically by IT based on their replacement schedule.  The group discussed BTEC equipment needs and agreed that we should include in-focus equipment needs as well as replacement chairs as some of the chairs are broken and have not been replaced.  

Professor Evens stated the Front Office Certificate is done.

Election of Officers:

Ms. Leslie Hinton was nominated as Committee Chair and Mr. David Keeler was nominated as Committee Vice Chair.  The motion was made to approve these nominations.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.  
Program Assessments:
The committee reviewed the four program assessments Professor Evens wanted to discuss.  They made some revisions to the assessments and Professor Evens will distribute the revised versions at a later date.  
New Publisher Class:

Professor Evens said that BTEC is running the Publisher Class this quarter as a special projects class but still concerned about how to get word out about this class.
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